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MEMORANDUM 

To: Faculty, Staff & Students, University of Toronto Scarborough 
From: William A. Gough, Vice-Principal Academic & Dean 
Date: 24 June 2021 
Re: Academic Administrative Appointment – Associate Dean Experiential & Global Learning (ADEGL) 

Note: For distribution broadly 

I am pleased to inform you that the Agenda Committee of Academic Board has approved the appointment of 
Professor Lynn Tucker as Associate Dean Experiential & Global Learning (ADEGL) for a four-year term from 1 
July 2021 to 30 June 2025. 

Professor Lynn Tucker is an Associate Professor, Teaching Stream in the Department of Arts, Culture & Media 
(ACM) at University of Toronto Scarborough. She joined U of T Scarborough as an Instructor in 2004. She was 
promoted to Lecturer in 2007, Senior Lecturer in 2013, and Associate Professor, Teaching Stream in 2015. Her 
current research interests include student-centred learning, community music, leadership and facilitation, 

work-life balance and wellness, music care and social prescription, lifelong engagement through music and 
the arts, and avocational music-making. 

Professor Tucker received the Canadian Music Educators’ Association Excellence in Leadership Award (2015), 
and successfully secured several administrative, teaching, and academic activity grants (including a Service 
Learning Course Initiative Grant in 2015). She has extensive experience teaching, and as an experiential 
learning facilitator and supervisor. She has served in many leadership roles including Acting Chair of ACM 
(2015-16, and 2018), Associate Chair, Programming and Communications (2019-2020), Associate Chair, 
Experiential Education, Communications & Recruitment (2016-19), and as a member of the U of T Scarborough 
Campus Council (2015-2020). 

Professor Tucker is held in high regard by her colleagues and the staff in the Department of Arts, Culture & 
Media, and by the other academic administrators on campus. I am very pleased that Professor Tucker is willing 
to take on the role of Associate Dean Experiential & Global Learning and I am confident that she will further 
develop the experiential and global learning portfolio under Vice-Dean Larson’s leadership. I look forward to 
working closely with her. 

I want to take the opportunity to thank the advisory search committee for its service in this important process. 
The participation of members of the committee and the input of all faculty, staff, and students is greatly 
appreciated. 


